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Dear Editor:

Uncontrolled mass immigration to the U.S. is a threat to our national security.

Right now, millions of legal immigrants and visitors to the U.S. become residents without adequate background checks. 
That ensures that criminal elements and perhaps even terrorists can enter the country and travel freely without fear of 
detection.  Neither the U.S. Border Patrol nor the Immigration and Customs Enforcement agency have the manpower 
and resources to do their jobs in light of the magnitude of immigration to the U.S.  ICE recently admitted, for example, 
that it is unable to locate more than 300,000 illegal immigrants who were ordered deported.  How many might be 
terrorists or terrorist sympathizers is unknown.

The problem is the very large number of immigrants -- both legal and illegal -- coming into the country.  Already, more 
than 40 million people in the U.S. are foreign born.  

It is time for the U.S. to bring immigration under control.  If not, we can expect that criminals and foreigners with a 
grudge against us will only bring more harm to the American people.

Sincerely,

Your signature


